From Dean Saitta <dsaitta@du.edu>
Sent Monday, January 29, 2007 1:04 pm
To du-facultylist@du.edu
Subject AAUP Chapter at DU

Hi all--

A small but critical mass of faculty have expressed an interest in reviving the AAUP chapter at DU. So, an organizational meeting will be held **Thursday, February 8, at 4:00pm, Driscoll 1864**. Cathy Jones, a national AAUP organizer, and Myron Hulen, the president of the Colorado AAUP will be attending. The rationale for revival, again, is to set ourselves up to take advantage of the policy people and resources that AAUP has to offer in order to help the Faculty Senate in its work and the faculty in the trenches who sometimes request advice and guidance on governance issues. All faculty and adjuncts are invited to attend, along with interested graduate students. Thanks,

Dean

Dean J. Saitta
Professor, Department of Anthropology
President, Faculty Senate
University of Denver
Sturm Hall 146-S
2000 East Asbury Street
Denver, CO 80208

Phone: 303-871-2680 Fax: 303-871-2437

Web: http://portfolio.du.edu/dsaitta